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The Office of the City Auditor was created by the Austin City 
Charter as an independent office reporting to City Council to help 
establish accountability and improve City services. We conduct 
performance audits to review aspects of a City service or program 
and provide recommendations for improvement.

City Auditor
Corrie Stokes

Deputy City Auditor
Jason Hadavi

Alternate formats available upon request

Copies of our audit reports are available at 
http://www.austintexas.gov/page/audit-reports  

Audit Team
Olga Ovcharenko, Audit Manager
Sam Naik and JoJo Cruz, Auditors-in-Charge
Rachel Castignoli
Kathie Harrison
Tyler Myers
Karl Stephenson

Office of the City Auditor
phone: (512) 974-2805
email: AustinAuditor@austintexas.gov
website: http://www.austintexas.gov/auditor

       AustinAuditor
       @AustinAuditor

We conducted this performance audit in accordance with Generally 
Accepted Government Auditing Standards. Those standards 
require that we plan and perform the audit to obtain sufficient, 
appropriate evidence to provide a reasonable basis for our findings 
and conclusions based on our audit objectives. We believe that the 
evidence obtained provides a reasonable basis for our findings and 
conclusions based on our audit objectives.
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